
May 14, 2024 
 

Pixley water operations update for May 14 ,2024: 

 

There is a possibility that we may have to shut off Pixley for two days due to Friant construction. We 
won't know until tonight. If we have to shut off it will most likely be Wednesday evening through 
Friday. I will let everyone know in the morning. That being said, with the two day shut off we're 
looking at running until the 27th give or take a day depending on demand. 

 

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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